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Partners Alan Zuckerman and
Michael Klein recently spoke to a
statewide gathering of industry
CFOs regarding HIPAA compliance.

Alan and Michael’s presentation focused on HIPAA Compliance Strategies to
CFOs from California’s Regional Centers during their January 2018 meeting in
San Diego. The event was hosted by ARCA (Association of Regional Center
Agencies), which advocates on behalf of Californians with developmental
disabilities and the statewide Regional Center system. The Regional Centers
coordinate services for over 300,000 California residents with developmental
disabilities.
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